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Inquiry into the TT-Line Spirits Project  

 

The Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts (Committee) today resolved to inquire 
into matters related to the delivery of the new Spirit of Tasmania vessels and associated 
infrastructure and the decision by TT-Line to vary the terms of the contract for the new Spirit of 
Tasmania vessels, including its adherence to caretaker conventions.  

The date and time of the hearing will be advised as soon as possible. 

The Members of the Committee are: 

Legislative Council House of Assembly 
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) Mr Simon Behrakis MP 
Hon Luke Edmunds MLC Mr Mark Shelton MP 
Hon Bec Thomas MLC Mr Josh Willie MP (Deputy Chair) 

 
Information regarding the inquiry will be posted on the Committee webpage. 

ends 

Further information: Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) – 0419 879 524 

 

https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/joint/PAC/New%20PAC.html
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